Missile Systems

1151 E. Hermans Road
Tucson, Arizona
85756 USA

23 March 2009

Trent Powell

National Sales Manager
Plastic Engineering
3104 S. 52™ Street
Tempe, AZ 85282

Dear Mr. Powell,

I am writing to thank you for the superb job your company did in the installation of the Montrac
System for the AMRAMM factory. Raytheon’s project timeline was extremely aggressive but
Plastic Engineering completed the project ahead of schedule which supported the Program’s
Manufacturing Excellence Model (MEMs) schedule committed to our Customer.

Plastic Engineering’s professionalism, expert knowledge and courteous attitude led to the
Program’s complete satisfaction and ability to recommend your company for future similar type
projects. Once again, thank you for a job well done.

Sincerely,

RE Hyedof

Rich E. Goedel
AMRAAM Lead Material Program Manager
Missile Systems



